
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO:   Programs Projects and Operations Subcommittee 
 
FROM: Terry Schumacher, Land & Water Programs Coordinator   
 
SUBJECT: Review and Recommendation of Memo of Understanding with 

NG&P for Summit Lake State Recreation Area Maintenance Shop  
 
DATE:  September 28, 2020   
 

 
  
 
On May 12, 2009, the Board approved an Interlocal Agreement with the Nebraska 
Game and Parks Commission for the management of the Summit Lake State 
Recreation Area.  This agreement was executed by both parties in May of 2009.    
 
District and Commission staff have collaborated in efforts to implement a plan to design 
and complete construction of the maintenance shop in a timely and fiscally responsible 
manner.  This coordination has led to a plan that includes the Commission will provide 
design services, advertise and facilitate the bid process, provide construction inspection 
and facilitate all invoicing and payment processes related to the payments for 
construction.  The District agrees to share in the cost of the Summit Lake S.R.A. 
Maintenance Shop and agrees to contribute up to, but not to exceed $250,000 towards 
the completed construction contract for the project. 
 
The FY 2021 budget includes $250,000.00 dollars for construction of the Maintenance 
Shop at the Summit Lake State Recreation Area. 
 
Management recommends that the Subcommittee recommend to the Board that 
the General Manager be authorized to execute the proposed Memo of 
Understanding with the Nebraska Game and Parks Commission for construction 
of the Maintenance Shop at the Summit Lake State Recreation Area, subject to 
changes deemed necessary by the General Manager and approval as to form by 
District Legal Counsel. 
 
 






